From: Dean of the Graduate Division

To: Dean of the Graduate Division

Subject: HDH Rental Rate Changes

**Date:** Wednesday, March 10, 2021 10:01:17 AM

**Attachments:** Graduate and Family Housing Rate Presentation March 8 2021.pdf

TO: TOTAL CAMPUS DEANS

GRADUATE DEPARTMENT AND GROUP CHAIRS

GRADUATE PROGRAM ADVISORS GRADUATE COORDINATORS

FR: JAMES ANTONY, Dean of The Graduate Division

SUBJ: HDH Rental Rate Changes

Dear Colleagues,

Earlier this week, HDH made a presentation to GPSA Council about changes to rental rates for the coming year. HDH has passed along the slides from that presentation and, for your information, they are attached. Feel free to share.

Also, here is a Graduate and Family Housing FAQ website. HDH will continue to update it.

Finally, there will be a Graduate and Family Housing Town Hall on Thursday 03/11/21 at 6:00 PM, details below. Feel free to direct students to attend.

Upcoming Townhall Meeting Information:

Thursday, March 11, 2021, 6:00PM (PST)

Topic: Grad Family Housing Townhall Meeting Q&A and Programmatic Presentation

Advanced registration required for this webinar:

https://ucsd.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN\_Wtsjh0ZcTTiuoFOMBn5oDg

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the webinar.

